
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NWSEO invited to Testify before the U.S. Senate 
Thursday, December 12 at 10:30 a.m. 

 
(December 10, 2013) On Thursday, December 12, NWSEO General Counsel Richard Hirn will 
testify before the U.S. Senate at a hearing intended to conduct oversight of the National 
Weather Service, and assess past and ongoing efforts to improve the timeliness, accuracy, and 
accessibility of weather forecasting and prediction services.   The hearing begins at 10:30 a.m. 
and you can watch it live on the Senate Home page:  http://www.commerce.senate.gov/public/  
 
You should “refresh” this page about 10 minutes before the hearing is scheduled. Mr. Hirn is 
the 4th witness of Panel 2. 
 
We will also post Mr. Hirn’s testimony on www.nwseo.org after the hearing.  
 
The link below provides additional information on the hearing. 

Forecasting Success: Achieving U.S. Weather Readiness for the Long Term 
Dec 12 2013 10:30 AM 
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No one cares more for National Weather Service employees than  

National Weather Service employees. 
 

No one works harder for National Weather Service employees than  
National Weather Service employees. 

 
We are NWSEO. 
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